
 
 
 

Friday 7th March 2025 
 

Get Ready to See Red – Comic Relief 🔴 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
We are excited to announce that our school will be participating in the Comic Relief fundraising event on 
21 March 2025. This is a wonderful opportunity for our students to come together and support a very 
important cause. 
 
Comic Relief support local community organisations and brilliant change-makers here in the UK and 
across the globe. Your donations help the fill the shelves of baby banks, community food centres, fund 
vital community-led services like health workers, local youth safe-spaces, and ensure safe passage for 
people escaping danger. Once again, our school is pleased to contribute to this important mission. 
 
To show our support and raise awareness, we encourage all students to participate by wearing 
something red. Alternatively, as this year marks 40 years of Comic Relief, your child may wish to dress 
up in an outfit from the past four decades – from the 80’s, 90’s, Noughties and 2010’s. 
 
We also invite families to make donations to this worthy cause. Contributions can easily be made via 
ParentPay, which allows for a secure and straightforward donation process. Please use this link to make 
donations: https://app.parentpay.com/ParentPayShop/Foc/Default.aspx?shopid=17686  
 
Thank you for your continued support. Together, we can make a difference in the lives of communities 
in the UK and beyond.  
 
Kind regards, 
 
Paul Harrison 
Assistant Headteacher 
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